Xarch 8th, 1927,

Ve Ra Chenoweth, Es8q.,
Acting Superintendent,
Royal Victoria Hospital,
Hontreal,

Dear Sir:-

I beg to acknowledge receipt
of your letter of February 28tnh addressed to
the Secretary of the University and giving the
names of those Governors nominated to represent
the Hospital on the Joint Committee.

Thank you very much for this

Yours faithfully,

Principal,




